
N7 Transport
PO Box 17
Nababeep
8265
3 April 2013

The Heritage Officer
SA Heritage Resource Agency
E-mail: ksmuts@sahra.org.za

Dear Madam,

Consultation in terms of Section 40 of the MPRD Act 2002: A portion of the Remainder of the
Farm Nababeep No. 134, Namaqualand, Northern Gape Region. Your Case No: f 82{.

Our correspondence dated 26 March 2013 in this regard and your reply dated 28 March 2013 is
referred to.

We wish to reply as follows:

1. You are confusing the Mining Permit application and the property. There are no buildings on
the mining permit application area. The application area is an old mine waste dump with no
buildings which is evident in the Layout Plan as attached. You have already exempted
another Mining Permit application by Nababeep Mining lnvestment (Pty) Ltd (Case 1245) on
the same waste dump and your reasoning now for the application of N7 Transport CC is
ambiguous.

2. The property belongs to O'Okiep Copper Company (Pty) Ltd with various buildings, also old
buildings but this is a separate issue and forms not part of N7 Transport CC's application.
The rehabilitation work is also the responsibility of O'Okiep Copper Company (Pty) Ltd and
you should approach them under separate request.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any additional information.

Yours faithfully

bile: 0723551992


